
The USDA Forest Service is seeking comments regarding a road improvement and widening project along State Route (SR) 33 (Rawley Pike) on the east side of Shenandoah Mountain. The 1.83-mile long project extends from 0.05-mile west of Switzer Lake Road to Laurel Wood Lane. The location is near the West Virginia border on the North River Ranger District in Rockingham County, VA.
I am in favor of this particularly because the shoulders will be 4 feet wide which will provide an additional level of safety for cyclists riding up and down the mountain.   Thank you.
Dennis Turner
14984 Strooptown Road
Tmberville, VA 22853

